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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 9:44 AM
To: 'Taina2@aol.com'
Subject: RE: docket number 160021-E1 

Good morning Mr. Plagmann, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Taina2@aol.com [mailto:Taina2@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 9:10 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: docket number 160021-E1  
 
 To whom it may concern, 
 My name is Gregory Plagmann. I get FPL service at 3492 Hyperion Way SE, Palm Bay, FL 32909. 
  

 docket number 160021-E1  
 A 23% increase in base rate is out of line. I am not sure any increase in the base is justified. Increasing 
documented costs into electric use rates is all that you should consider, especially over 1000 kwh per month 
users.  
  
Sincerely, 
Gregory Plagmann 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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